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Reconnecting Arizona Style 

Robin and I are on the go almost non-stop while 

stateside. We travel from city to city sharing the 

SGSP Aviation mission and how individuals, 

churches, and organizations can get involved to 

keep us serving in Guatemala. 

For 12 years we have embraced Guatemala and her 

people as our calling, ministry, and home. Yet, 

Shiloh Christian Ministries (SCM) has remained a 

safe harbor for us stateside. Since joining SCM in 

1990, we were encouraged to mature as Christians, 

made longtime friends, and were commissioned to 

the mission field in 2003. 

Earlier this year we enjoyed a family-style evening 

with SCM leadership, our excitement showing, as 

we shared how this new work in Guatemala, called 

SGSP Aviation Ministries would “Give Wings to Good 

Works.” (www.sgsp-aviation.org) 

Arizona Hospitality 

Our Arizona hosts and longtime friends took “Mi 

Casa Es Su Casa” to new heights, making us feel at 

ease and comfortable. Among the many surprise 

blessing, Robin’s sewing outreach in Guatemala will 

finish the year well supplied and ready to start 

2020 

 

 

An evening to fellowship and catch-up with Shiloh 

leadership. 

 

Supplies for Robin’s sewing outreaches in Guatemala 

 

  

Martinez Missionary Mail (3rd Quarter 2019) 

Chuck & Robin Martinez, SGSP Mission Directors- Guatemala 
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We’ve been everywhere man! 

The search continues for a location to establish a 

stateside mission base that will support flight 

operations in Guatemala. Once established, mission 

aircraft can be prepped for service in Guatemala.  

C&R have visited airports large and small all along 

the Arizona southern border and beyond. Agree with 

us in prayer for the right location, funding, and 

missionary staff. 

Sewing Seed in Good Ground 
Santos Garcia is a Bible Institute graduate and 

trained minister with a small church plant. SGSP is 

all about helping ministers meet the needs of the 

people. Today’s contribution will buy chairs for a 

growing congregation. 

 

 

 

 

Caring for the Caregivers 

These women work long hours caring for the 

children at El Hogar Prometido. Even so, these 

faithful workers stay after to laugh and learn sewing 

skills with Robin. Several have shared how these 

classes minister to their spirits, binding them 

together in their work as caregivers. 

Dry Season Approaching 
After nearly two months stateside, we 

returned to Guatemala in mid-August, to 

prepare aircraft, hangar, and administration 

for flight ops as the wet season fades, giving 

way to clear skies. Considering a year-end 

donation? These are some excellent SGSP 

projects to support- ADS-B transponder, 

fuel, tires, insurance. Be sure your tax-

deductible donation is “postmarked” no 

later than 31 December 2019.       

 

 

 


